
 

 

January 24, 2020 

Proposed 2021 
Fringe Benefit Rates 

 
The proposed Fringe Benefit Rates for FY 2021 are listed below. They are also posted on the ORA 
website. These are preliminary rates, which should be used for budgetary purposes and with the 
understanding that they are subject to change. 
 

 
 
*Starting with the October 2017 pay, the CFB charged to Postdoctoral Associate salary was 
reduced to the Faculty and Postdoctoral Associates rate.  

 
 

 
 

For more information, please visit the ORA website at www.ora.miami.edu. 
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